Watsontown Borough **Committee Workshop** August 27, 2018

OPENING: The August 27, 2018 Watsontown Borough Committee Workshop was called to order by President Greg Miller at 7:00 pm. The meeting was held at the Borough Building in Council Chambers at 318 Main Street, Watsontown.

MEMBERS PRESENT:

Members present were President Greg Miller, Ken Hollenbach, Harry Hefty Dan Folk, Brent Frey, Todd Moyer, Mayor McClintock, Borough Manager

Jay Jarrett and Chief Rod Witherite

OTHERS

Janet Rump, Ralph Young, and Dave Hontz

New Business

1) Vote to approve the request for payment from Watson Excavating in the amount of \$59,210,24 for work completed on the Boat Launch project.

Motion by Ken Hollenbach, 2nd by Dan Folk. All in favor.

Items Discussed: 1) Ralph Young voiced his concerns regarding overgrown properties on Liberty Street.

- 2) The Borough Manager provided updates and answered questions on various issues
- 3) Reports were given for committees and agenda items for the September meeting were finalized

ADJOURN:

There being no further business to discuss, President Miller adjourned the workshop and moved into Executive Session at 7:45 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Jay Jarrett

Borough Manager